
The Union Milling Contractors 
P.O. Box 620490 

Littleton, CO 80162-0490 
+1.303.947.3499 

28 April 2022 

Leadville Sanitation Board of Directors 
Mr. Joseph Fattor 
Mr. Stephen Bain 
PO Box 253 
Leadville, CO 80461 

RE:  AVS Project Update 

Dear Leadville Sanitation Board of Directors, Joseph Fattor, and Stephen Bain 

Thank you for your response to our letter regarding the sewer and water line. 
CJK Milling Company commits to providing Leadville Sanitation with a sufficient easement, 
estimated to be 35 feet in width (17.5 feet on either side of the centerline) with the exception of 
the swamp area to be determined by Leadville Sanitation, upon the confirmed platted location. 
We respectfully request this be brought up for discussion at the next Board meeting. Kindly let us 
know if Leadville Sanitation has agreed to lift their objection based on this commitment. 
Please contact me for additional information or clarifications.  I may be reached by phone at 
303-947-3499, or by email at nmichael@unionmilling.com.   

On Behalf of CJK Milling Company, 

[signed] 

Nick Michael, Member 
Union Milling Contractors, LLC 

DRMS Recd.
5/4/2022


